
Our Songwriter in Residence Sid
Peacock has been busy working
with local groups to write works
for the Song of the Hill. He is now
looking for local singers and
musicians to help bring these Clee
Hill songs to life. If you have a
talent and would like the
experience of working with others
to perform in the grand finale in
May, please contact
sidpeacock@gmail.com

This month local ceramicist Sue
Dawes has been leading
workshops for people to create
new tiles inspired by the Victorian
ones in the church. 
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The Beacon on the Hill project is
making big strides in creating a
new community space and
heritage gateway in Doddington.
Conservation builders have begun
vital work at St John’s church to
repair floors and windows while
creating a new servery and
display spaces along with a toilet
and some improved heating. The
local community have also been
inspired to leave their mark on
this historic building as it moves
into a new chapter, and continues
its role as the local parish church

BEACON ON THE HILL WWW.STJOHNSDODDINGTON.ORG

These tiles will be used in the new
servery area and reflect the
church’s history using impressions
made by leaves and found
objects. Everyone who came to
add their touch to the church also
made tiles to take home.
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The Clee hills have such a
rich community heritage, if
you want to get involved in
celebrating this the Beacon
on the Hill team would love
to hear from you. Get in
touch with Jim or Celia
stjohnsdoddington@gmail.c
om

Get involved!

The new St John’s website has
gone live and features work by
schools, colleges and volunteers
all celebrating the heritage of the
area. stjohnsdoddington.org will
grow and develop as more people
share their stories and collections.
Take a look and let us know what
you think or if you have anything
to contribute.

On 23rd November we will be
making Christmas wreaths
from Holly and Ivy collected
from the slopes of the Clee
hills. These plants have some
fascinating folklore attached
to them which artist Suzanne
Thomas will share as she leads
the session. 
To book visit
ticketsource.co.uk and search
for St John’s Doddington
Our Christmas Fair is on 7
December in Doddington
Village Hall - lots of stalls,
raffles & tombolas and of
course time for a chat over
refreshments!
Carol Service: 15 December
3pm in the Village Hall with
Cleobury Mortimer Concert
Brass

Coming up:

Regular Services continue on 1st Sundays at 11am
& 3rd Sundays at 3pm. An Act of Remembrance
will take place at Doddington War Memorial at
10.55 on Sunday 10 November. And there will be a
service on Christmas Day at 11am 
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